
POSITIVE HAPPENINGS – December 4, 2023, BOARD MEETING 

Mr. Brian Reynolds – Eisenhower Elementary School 

Teachers contributed to help provide Thanksgiving dinners to 7 families in need.  
EES was recognized by the Pennsylvania Positive Behavior Support Network on November 1, 2023, at 
Hershey, PA in recognition of achieving Fidelity of Implementation of the program at our school for Tier 
1 Initial.   
Mrs. Head for putting together the PBIS store and staying on top of handing out prizes!  
Mrs. Trask and Mrs. Stanton for taking the lead on the monthly NOBLE knights getting their shields out 
to them and taking their photos. 

Mrs. Jennifer Hobbs – Beaty-Warren Middle School 

Beaty-Warren Middle School held a Thanksgiving Food Drive during the month of November.  Each 
grade level collected enough items to earn a Fun Friday activity during their advisory period on 
November 17.

Mrs. Misty Weber – Virtual Academy 

Mrs. Kylie Harris – Sheffield Area Elementary School 

It has been a fun and exciting month of November at Sheffield Area Elementary School!  Our PBIS 
program continues to grow with monthly live P.R.I.D.E. drawings and weekly P.R.I.D.E. cart 
recognition in classrooms.  The newly instituted "Golden Tray" lunch award has brought positivity, fun, 
and attention to our P.R.I.D.E. values in the lunchroom as well.  Highlights from this month include a 
special "Chinese New Year" Celebration in 2nd grade in collaboration with the "Ancient Civilizations" 
Core Knowledge Language Arts (CKLA) Unit; a fieldtrip to the Library Theater to see a production of 
"The Velveteen Rabbit"; a special Veteran's Day assembly; and the traditional "Deck The Halls" School 
Celebration during the afternoon before Thanksgiving Break.  SAES is also grateful for the wonderful, 
handcrafted toys donated by the Warren Toy Shoppe for our Kindergarten classes!  We are grateful for 
the ongoing generosity and support of our community and their willingness to care for our children.   

Mrs. Misty Weber – Sheffield Area Middle High School 

8th Grade Career Day - The eighth graders travelled to Holy Redeemer to visit with various community 
members and talk about careers. From fire departments to law enforcement, the Sheffield middle school 
students learned about Warren County occupations.   
 Athletics - Junior high girls' basketball season is underway. The 7th and 8th grade girls have played 
several competitive games. Winter sports season just started for Sheffield boys' basketball and wrestling.  
We look forward to successful seasons for all winter athletes!    
 Hanging of the Greens - The holiday spirit was in full swing on November 21st as the Sheffield students 
decorated the school in lights, festive trees, and other holiday decor. Several classrooms participated in 
some door decorating fun. 

Mrs. Liz Kent– Warren Area Elementary Center 



Mr. Josh Vincent – Warren Area High School  

On November 2, 14 WAHS students competed in the 37th annual Benjamin Freed Mathematics 
Competition. Warren took 4th place in the AAA Teams Competition! Aidan Zdarko had the top score for 
WAHS.  
 
On November 3rd, a group of students attended the Women in Engineering Day at Penn State Behrend. 
The students participated in various hands-on sessions led by women who work in the engineering field. 
The students also listened to Keynote speaker Julia Cecchetti, a propulsion development engineer from 
SpaceX. The program has been running for 17 years and is designed to introduce high school students to 
careers available in different engineering fields. 
 

     

  
 

Mr. Jim Evers – Warren County Career Center 

The WCCC's Building Construction Occupations class helped build sets for the Christmas play at WAHS. 
Several programs participated in the 8th grade career day - these included Auto Body Collision, Early 
Childhood Development, Protective Services, Marketing and Machine Technology. 
 
The WCCC will hold its 2024-2026 Comprehensive Local Needs Assessment meeting on December 5 at 
9:00 am.  The needs determined through this meeting will drive how Perkins funding is to spent for the next 
2 years. 
 
The WCCC currently has 23 students placed on COOP at 19 different locations.  
 
10 students placed through TANF at 9 different locations and 1 student placed through BEP - hopefully 
moving into a COOP position after January 1. 
 
A total of 34 students out on placement at this time. 
 



Mrs. Amy Stimmell – Youngsville Elementary School 

Kindergarten students are presenting thank you cards to the Toy Shoppe workers for the beautiful toys they 
graciously donated to their kindergarten classrooms. Alivia Peate is closest to the table. The students in the 
middle are Jazlynn Ward and Laykin Allen. Bethany Shellhouse is holding the plane. 

 

Mrs. Mitchell's class is shown holding their new toys donated from the Toy Shoppe: 
Back row left to right: 
Linkin Rosendahl , Colton Schodel, Laykin Allen, Chloe Benjamin, Kaylee Weilacher, Ariana Flanagian 
,Bella Atwell, Augustine T.  
Bottom Row left to right: 
CalyAnne Sheets , Thomas A. ,  Walter Mourer, Kendall Mosher,Aurora Wyribal , Grayson Miller 
Kinsley Little, Mackenzie May ,Jazlynn Ward Wesley Shellhouse . 
 

 

Youngsville Elementary was recognized at the PA Positive Behavior Support (PAPBS) Network 
Implementer's Forum on November 1, 2023, for sustained implementation with fidelity of School-Wide 
Positive Behavior Interventions and Supports (SWPBIS) at Tier 1 for the 7th year in a row.  We were also 
recognized for the first time for Tier 2 implementation with fidelity. 

 

 
 
 



Mrs. Amy Beers – Eisenhower Middle High School 
 
EMHS began the month of November with its fall Blood Drive.  On the 3rd, we celebrated good behavior 
by turning in some of our PBIS points to attend a movie with popcorn.  Our Marching Band performed at 
the State level competition in Hershey, PA that weekend as well.  Parent/Teacher Conference Day and our 
first marking period honor roll breakfast both occurred this month as well, so we had an opportunity to 
touch base with parents on two different occasions.  We celebrated our football team with a pep assembly 
prior to their last playoff game and began our winter sports season with the first day of official practices 
beginning on November 17th. Our 7th graders visited PSU Behrend, our 8th grade visited Holy Redeemer 
for Career Day, and our sophomores and juniors attended a presentation of Romeo and Juliet at the Library 
Theater this month as well.  We have increased our College in the High School program with Pitt at Brad 
from 6 students (18 credits earned) to 43 students (231 potential credits to be earned this school year).  We 
increased our adjunct professors at EMHS from 1 to 7 potential teachers!  A huge thanks go out to those 
teachers (Howe, Ludwig, Taylor, Musi, L Criswell, Penley, and Joncas) for stepping up! 
 
Mr. Paul Crider – Youngsville Middle High School 

Winter sports are under way for JH boys basketball, Varsity/JV boys and girls basketball, JH wrestling, 
JV/ Varsity wrestling. 
 
YMHS food drive, we did a school wide food drive to provide for students and families in the school who 
were in need.  The 2nd place class had a chance to pie Mr. Markiewicz and the winning class got to pie 
Mr. Crider at a schoolwide assembly while we celebrated our winter sports and introduced all the team 
members. 
 
On 11/16/23 all 8th grade students career day at Holy Redeemer. 
 
YMHS had 60 students earn Merit Honor roll from MP1 and 107 students earn Honor Roll. 
 
Madison Carnahan was nominated from the WCSD as the C.L.A.S.S. Act Emerging Leader thru the IU5.  
Great job Madsion! 
 
 
 


